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Our Week
We have had a great week in Nursery. We continued with our topic 'People who help us’ for part of the
week. We were very fortunate to have two visits, one from our local Police officers and a visit from a
Midwife. These were great experiences for the children as they were able to find out information
about their roles. The children carried out some lovely creative activities related to this, including
making police cars. For the second part of the week, we introduced our new topic celebrations, the
children enjoyed engaging in carpet sessions discussing different celebrations they had experienced
with family and friends.

It has been a lovely week in Nursery.




of the Week Key Vocabulary

Songs
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Food, Gifts, Decorations
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Listening & Attention - Farm Animals
This week we have been learning about the sounds that farm animals make.

Home Challenge!

(Lots of animals live on Bumble
Farm. Farmer Faye has sheep,
cows, pigs, horses and chickens.
What noises do these animals
make? Can you make the
sound of a farm animal for a
grown-up to guess?




Things to remember...
Dates for your diary

- Monday 30™ October 2023: First day of half-term

Forest School

Next half-term we will be starting Forest School. As a part of our upcoming Forest School activities,
we kindly ask you and your child go on a scavenger hunt to look for conkers. Please bring these in on
the first day of term.

Wellies and coats

As the weather gets wetter and colder, please provide your children with a named, thick, winter coat
and suitable footwear. We go to the Nature Garden three times a week and it is important that
children are suitably dressed. Please also encourage your child to practise putting on their wellies and
coats independently.

Many thanks,
The Nursery Team

Ladybird - Olivia Howard & Nekay Lewin

Butterfly - Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer & Samantha Baker

‘ Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms




